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ASK REGIE 

 
Dear Regie, 
 

 I just sold a registered filly to some folks 

and told them I’d send the papers in to CLRC and 

have them transferred into their name. But they 

also wanted me to give them a Bill of Sale for her.   

 Why would they want both? And what 

should a person include on a Bill of Sale anyway?    
 

        Just Wondering 
 

Dear Wondering, 
 

 Since you,  as seller, are obligated to 

transfer the registration certificate of the horse,, 

you will have to keep the registration 

certificate in order to mail it off to CLRC to be 

recorded in the new owner’s name. So it makes 

sense to provide the new owner with a bill of sale 

at the time of purchase so he can prove his owner-

ship until the papers come back in his name.  

 As well, it is just good business practice 

to give the purchaser a bill of sale for a horse he’s 

bought from you. It is even better to give the pur-

chaser one and keep a duplicate copy of it for 

yourself. Then if there is any dispute about the sale 

later, or if the registration papers should be lost in 

the mail, both of you have a written record of the 

transaction. 

 As for what should be included on a bill 

of sale, check Livestock Identification Services. 

You  can find many examples on the internet by 

googling ‘Equine Bill of Sale’.  When you find a 

suitable one, you can ‘customize’ it for your par-

ticular sale. 

                Good  luck writing the Bill of Sale, 
 

Regie 

 

Seasons Greetings & Smooth Riding 

to All of You in the New Year! 

From the Directors of the Canadian Registry   

of the Tennessee Walking Horse. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

CRTWH  BOOTH at MANE EVENT,  

 

Red Deer, AB,  April 24 to 26.  If you would 

like to help out at the booth or in setting it up 

and taking it down on the 23 & 26,  email 

Karla at rideeasy@hotmail.ca 

 

 CRTWH  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

will be held on Saturday, May  9, 2015 at 

Klondike Victory Farm, Sylvan Lake, AB. 

Mark it down on your (2015) calendar! 

 

GAIT FROM THE GROUND UP CLINIC 
 

May 9 & 10, 2015  

at  Klondike Victory Farm, Sylvan Lake, AB. 

Bill Roy will once again be giving an 

individualized clinic in 

 conjunction with the AGM. 

This is a rare opportunity for you and your 

horse to work one-on-one with Bill  

on whatever problem you may be having.  

The number of participants is limited to eight, 

so if you want to take advantage of  this  

opportunity, book early. For more info  

contact Bill at woodhill@telus.net  

or  to book a spot  contact 

Dianne Little at ddlittle@telus.net. 

 

 


